
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 September flew by! Students are working 

hard to get back into a routine and fourth year 

students have been learning the ropes in a new 

classroom.  

 

 This month is going to bring us some 

exciting projects. 6th years will be starting their 

island projects, 5ths will dive into the timeline of 

humanity, and 4ths are learning about atoms, 

molecules and matter.  

 

 As a class, and a school, we are also 

starting our Wax Museum projects! Your student 

will soon be choosing a valuable historical figure 

to research. They will have the opportunity to 

“become” this person and present important 

details about their life. Please keep an eye out 

for more information about requirements and 

deadlines. Presentations are set to take place 

November 2nd at 8:30am. 

 

 October 24th room 9 will take our annual 

field trip to Celebration Park located south of 

Melba along the Snake River. 

 

 This month also brings us to our first 

parent/teacher conferences. These will be held 

October 26th. Sign up sheets will be available 

soon! I’m looking forward to meeting to share 

your student’s progress. 
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Oct 26th- Oct 27 No School- 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
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